
 

 

 Check our website often!  bowers.rockyview.ab.ca Spring 2016 

Save the Date! 

May 26 Kindergarten Passport to 
Learning Event 

FI Students Visit A.E. 
Bowers School 

FI Open House 

 

 

Show you care!  Play Fair! 

Getting Ready for 2016-2017 

As you look forward to the 2016-2017 school year in a new school, please 
know that we are busy planning for your child’s successful transition to A.E. 
Bowers Elementary School.  Here are some key happenings: 

May 25, 2016 

Students who will be attending A.E. Bowers in the coming school year are 
invited to spend the afternoon at A.E. Bowers Elementary School.  During 
this visit, students will be able to connect once again with peers they may have 
met during French Week activities at École Edwards earlier in the school 
year.  Additional activities are in the works! 

Later that day, families will be able to share in the excitement.  A.E. Bowers 
will be open from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. that evening in an Open House format.   

Details will be communicated closer to the May date. 

May 26, 2016 

Families with children enrolled in Kindergarten programs at A.E. Bowers and 
Cooper’s Crossing School have been invited to the Passport to Learning Event 
between 4:30 and 7:00 p.m.   

 

 

Transition To A.E. Bowers for Parents 

Places to find information about A.E. Bowers 

Websites: 

Rocky View Schools   www.rockyview.ab.ca 

A.E. Bowers   bowers.rockyview.ab.ca 

May 25 


